
I am concerned by the lack of notice / communication regarding the Les Halles project public 
consultation.   There has been no visibility of said whether through public postings or the publication 
REGARDS SUR ANJOU, that I am aware of.   The notice for the Public Consultation held Feb 27th was only 
received in my mailbox on February 27th.      I am not convinced many local residents are aware of this 
project. 

The   creation of  two 19 storey towers  will completely change the landscape.  I am concerned by the 
traffic that will be generated on   rue Les Halles   because of the densification  - and ensuing increase in 
noise  and more importantly, risk of accidents.     

As well, the parking lot which will be severely reduced for patrons of Les Halles d’Anjou   will  be a 
deterrent to loyal  shoppers  such as myself. 

I cannot see how this development is positive for current residents  of the surrounding area / retailers in 
Les Halles. 

Emily Seliskar 


